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STAFF CONCLUSION 
Staff concludes that approval of CPA 14-01 is appropriate.  The Farmington 
Comprehensive Plan currently includes a Parks and Recreation element. The 2014 
Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs Master Plan, when finalized and adopted, will 
be a much needed update to Chapter 9 of the City’s Comprehensive Plan. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
The Community Development Department recommends approval of Petition CPA 
14-01, an amendment of the Farmington Comprehensive Plan, updating Chapter 9, 
Parks and Recreation. 
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